
 

 
 

 

It doesn’t seem real that this is the last newsletter of the academic year - I am sure it was 
only a couple of months I was welcoming you back after the summer holidays! It has been a 
very full year but also a very productive one. The dust will need to settle before we can com-
pletely reflect on our achievements this year but it has been a good one and we can  
enjoy the fact that the children have, again, been incredible.  

 

I have a list of thank yous I need to share: 

 Firstly to Friends of Maple Tree - your fundraising and range of events this year has 
been fantastic and we are so grateful to you all for the very hard work that you put  
Into making this such a success. We are so pleased with the resources you have  
provided for us this year - thank you! 

 Secondly I want to thank all the Governors for their hard work and support over the 
year - starting our transition to primary has meant a lot of additional meetings but I am 
really grateful to you all for your support. 

 To our volunteers I would like to say thank you so much. Your support and commit-
ment to the school, children and staff is very much appreciated. 

 To our staff - you never cease to amaze me with your tireless enthusiasm and drive 
and determination to give the children at Maple Tree the very best. You are all  
amazing!  

 And finally, I also want to thank you for all your support this year - your children are 
the reason that Maple Tree is the fab place that it is. Your help is appreciated in  
supporting your children at home, in attendance and participation in events etc. 

 

Although we celebrate the year, it is also tinged with sadness as we say goodbye to staff and 
I want to say a special thank you to Miss Howley who will be embarking on an oversees trip 
to Australia and to Mr Venus who is to spend some quality time with his grandchildren. You 
will both be missed very much and I am extremely grateful to you both 
for the support you have given to us. Good luck with your future  
endeavours!  

 

So all that remains is for me to wish you all a very lovely Summer     
and we will see you in September!  

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 
 

Friday 19th July 2019 
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Children who achieved their AR targets for the Summer Term 

 
 

Aspen:  
Lillie-Mae, Isla, Leigh, Izzy, Timmy, Amelie, Tommy, Samuel, James, Aidan, Rosalie, Daisy, Victoria, Megan, Amanda, 
Georgia, Cora, Richie, Ryan and Eve 

Poplar:  

Szymon, Aidan, Skye, William, Imogen, Eve, Pippa, Madeleine, Lily, Winnie, Jacob, Stanley, Riley, Lewis, Bethany, 
Reuben, Mike, Alex, Jack, Jess, Anabel, Roary, Aimee, Lilah, Jessica and Shayla 

Rowan:  

Olly, Ruby, Charlie, Freddie, Holly, Max, Ellie, Otis, James, Brandon, Savannah, Alex, Boyd, Cole, Violet, Edward, 
Jake, Megan, Thomas, Monty and Emily 

Juniper:  

Jake, Emily, Autumn, Megan, Chloe, Ayden, Freya, Flynn, George, Harry, Nikita, Jaimie-Lynn, Drew, Billy, William 
and Chanelle 

Cherry:  

Jamie, Liam, Harry, Samuel D, Gracie, Ashton, Athena, Evie, Charlie, Samuel N, Kevin and Dominik 
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Community News 

Co-op Fundraising Update 

£1,629.63 raised so far!  

Please keep supporting us! 

Diary Dates 
Autumn 2019 

Monday 2nd September—INSET day 

Tuesday 3rd September—INSET day 

Wednesday 4th September—Children return to school 

Friday 6th September—Mulberries Taster day 

Monday 9th September—Mulberries start school 

Monday 16th September—FoMT AGM 7.30pm 

Monday 30th September—Parent Forum 9.00am 

 

Message from Friends of Maple Tree 

 

Friends of Maple Tree have had a great year with lots of new events as well as 
some of the old favourites. We have raised over £6000 for the school this year 
which would not have been possible without your continued support - thank you. 

 

We are sadly losing a few of our longstanding committee members this year, who have been invaluable 
in their contributions to Friends of Maple Tree. As we rely on volunteers to run our events, we are  
looking for parents who would be willing to help at film nights, discos, fetes etc. If you would like to get 
involved please contact us fomt.mt@hotmail.co.uk or look out for the AGM date early in the Autumn 
Term. 

 

Thank you again for your support. 

 

It is always sad when we have to say goodbye to children but we know 

that having worn the Maple Tree uniform they will be able to be friends 

with anybody, will work incredibly hard and be whatever they want to 

be so for this year we wish lots of luck to the children leaving us this 

year: 

 Year 5                   Year 4                   Year 3                   Year R 

 Henry                     Boyd                  Bethany                  Stanley 

                                 Emily                   Winnie                                           

   

Good luck and continue to be amazing! 

Parent Survey 

 

There is still an opportunity to take part 
in the parent survey. It will only take a 
few minutes to answer 10 very quick 
questions about school. Your responses 
will help us to make improvements 
where necessary so it is important to us 
that we have your feedback. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/LB
5SKYN 
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